
Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
6th January 2023                      LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Happy New Year. I trust you had a restful and enjoyable time. 
 
Many of us decide at the start of the new year to make changes. One change that some parents could make is 
to ensure that they arrive at school on time (i.e. before 8:55am) with their child every day so that their child 
can make the most of the education being provided.  
 
Swimming for Class 3 is due to start on TUESDAY next week. Please can you ensure that you child is sent with 
their swimming kit and that they have a SWIMMING CAP. Thank you to those who have already sent money 
in. Please can you send money for swimming in advance. The children should be back in time to have their 
normal school dinner arrangements though they will be starting lunch a little later. 
Please remember that the cost of a school lunch has increased to £2.45 per day. 
 
Indoor Clubs are due to resume on Wednesday and Thursday next week. School has secured funding for the 
Gymnastics Club which will be on Thursday with Go Active and will be free. Please send in the slip below if you 
wish your child to take part. We do not expect it to be oversubscribed but if it is we will let you know if your 
child has not been allocated a place. Miss Bilson of Go Active will send out a separate letter and permission 
slip for her club which she will run on Wednesdays. Both Clubs will finish at 4:15pm prompt. 
 
We are delighted that Year 2 pupils will be taking part in the SPARKS programme as part of their PE on 
Mondays for this term. This will be run by Learning South Leicestershire School Sports Partnership in normal 
school time. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 

 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Gymnastics Club 
 
………………………………………………………………. would like to attend gymnastics Club on Thursdays. I will make 
arrangements for them to be picked up at 4:15pm prompt. 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………. 
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